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To Whom it may concern:

RE: 4012 Rosewood Lane, Rapid City, South Dakota, 57703

We are proposing to build a fence in the utility easement on the above described property.
In order to act on this proposal, the Common Council needs to have the comments of any
affected utility. I would appreciate your prompt consideration of this proposal. Your
comments may be made on this letter and returned to the Development Services Center-
Growth Management Department, City of Rapid City, 300 6™ Street, Rapid City, South
Dakota 57701.

For Further information, a copy of the site plan is included herein.

Sincerely,

Amber and Raymond Cornford





